
Springfield School 
 
 

  

  SEN SPECIALIST SCHOOL 

Welcome to our seventh edition of our weekly ‘admin’ newsletter for the 2019/2020 
academic year. This will keep you up to date with whole school events and activities. 

  

1AJ 86.67% 2JK 96.25% 3AO 89.00% 3NA 80.00% 

1JC 95.56% 2LB 100.00% 3AP 65.00% 3NH 100.00% 

1SR 97.50% 2MD 83.33% 3HM 83.33% 4AJ/HM 96.67% 

2AL 98.75% 1NP/KA 87.50% 3LC 80.00% 6EM 94.00% 

2CS 92.50% 2NS/HR 96.67% 3MW 98.18% 6PF 94.44% 

Week back after half term at Springfield 
 

Monday 4th November INSET DAY School closed to pupils 

Tuesday 5th November 3HM Community visits 

Wednesday 6th November 6EM Shopping 
3LC Apollo Buckingham Gymnastics 
3AO Animal Care at Reaseheath 

Thursday 7th November 1NPKA Horse Riding 
3AO visit to Alcumlow Farm / B & Q 
3LC Travel Training 

Friday 8th November 6EM swimming 
Stay and Play session (booking required) 

 

Safeguarding 
 

It is Anti-Bullying week starting on the 11th November. 
Please find a link below that includes a variety of 
videos for both staff and parents to share with pupils. 
https://childhood101.com/bullying-videos-kids/ 
 

Aldi Tokens 
 

Don’t forget to keep sending in your Aldi tokens. We have 
nearly reached the target for some new sports equipment. 

 
Continence Clinic dates next year at Springfield School 
  

10/1/2020 afternoon session 13:30-16:00 
7/2/2020 afternoon session 13:30-16:00 

  
To book, please call 01270 275411. Appointments are 
limited to 5 per session with Samantha and half an 
hour per appointment. An appointment letter will 
then be sent to you to confirm your appointment. 
 

INSET Day Monday 4th November 
 

Have a great half term, we will see everyone back in 
school on Tuesday 5th November. 

 
 

 

Have great half term! 

Lisa Hodgkison 

Headteacher 

NEWSLETTER 7 – 25th October 2019 

Whole school Attendance this week – 90.99% 

Autism Friendly Caravan site 
 

 
One of the nurses has seen this advert for an Autism 
Friendly Caravan Park in Blackpool. If anyone visits 
there please let us know what it is like. 
 

ParentPay 
 

A reminder that after half term we will not be accepting 
cash or cheques for dinner money or trips. The only 
cash which will be sent in will be snack money. Please 
activate your ParentPay account and if you have any 
problems contact Helen Soper. 
 

Roberts Recycling Figure 
 

Thank you to everyone who brought in their recycling 
last week we raised a fantastic £302.50. This was our 
best yet! 
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